
WINTER 2021	 Y O U R  M I S S I O N A R I E S  T O  S P A I N	

In this past year we continued to 

see a great outpouring of the Holy 

Ghost throughout the nation of 

Spain. We are thankful that 888 

were baptized in the name of Jesus 

and 826 were filled with the gift of 

the Holy Ghost. 


During 2021 we continued to have 

seven services each Sunday to 

accommodate the growth that God 

has given us in Barcelona. We are 

believing that we will be in our new 

building this year!


We held our first National 

Ministers Conference in December. 

We had a great attendance of 360 

ministers and their families. Bro. 

Bruce Howell & Pastor Andrew 

Saurez were a great blessing to the 

United Pentecostal Church of Spain.
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PLANS FOR OUR NEW BUILDING IN 
BARCELONA
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